
House Committee Meeting
June 27, 2013

Attending ;   Karen hill, Cxarol Miller, Chuck Kraegel, Kathy Millard, Kim Wilkins, Bill 
Bray,  Pam Phipps

1 - Art Policy - The Art Policy was reciewed approved.   RG to bring it to the Board for 
approval.  It was further agreed  that current wall hangings would be left in place thru the 
summer, with all art removed by Sept 30.  The House Committee will be painting the 
dining room in Oct.  
The Art Policy will be put in the next newsletter with a brief statement of the policy 
going forward. 

2 - Thanks to Karen Hill, Kathy Millard, and Chuck Kraegel for cleaning the bathroom 
floors with the new steam cleaner, and sealing the tile grout.  

3 - The Locker room bathroom looks better, but is still not getting regular cleaning.  A 
schedule needs to be posted, with regular sweeping and restocking several times each 
day.  

4 - Kim called a couple carpet suppliers and asked about taking up our carpet and adding 
a pad under it.  As this carpet is glued down, they do not recommend trying to take it up 
and reinstall it.  This is a lesson to carry forward when we recarpet the club house in the 
future.  

5 - After looking the deck over, we decided to give it a good cleaning, but not to paint this 
year.  We will meet next Tuesday afternoon at about 3:00 with a couple power washers.  4 
to 6 helpers should do it.   

6 - Miscellaneous projects in progress or needing work include…   patching up the chip 
monk holes, replacing the green paint with rubber treads on the front of the deck steps, 
and gluing a couple more dining room chairs.

Next meting scheduled for July 25 at 3:00, and the August meeting is scheduled for 
Thursday, Aug 22, also at 3:00.


